
JUDGE	UPDATE	#2	(Jan	12,	2017)	 	 	

PARA	EQUESTRIAN	SEMINAR	

CALENDAR	CHANGE	
My	sincere	apologies	for	yet	another	calendar	change.			

Our	Feb	5,	Para	Equestrian	Seminar	has	had	to	be	cancelled	as	it	
clashes	with	a	Sydney	Dressage	day,	at	which	most	of	the	PE	judges		
who	need	to	attend	the	seminar,	will	be	judging.	
NEW	DATE:			 Sunday,	March	26th	2017	

VENUE:										 Evans	Park,	56	Godalla	Road,	Freemans	Reach	or	

	 	 	 Glossodia	(apparently	claimed	by	both	suburbs)	

TIME:	 	 9.00	Registration,	9.30	Start.		Finish:	3.00pm	

Evans	Park	is	a	beautiful	new	venue	with	an	indoor	school	which	will	
guarantee	our	seminar	regardless	of	the	weather.		We	will	be	having	
our	theory	session	in	the	air-conditioned	Cottage	adjacent	to	the	
indoor	school.		Tea,	coffee,	iced	water	and	biscuits	are	provided	at	
the	canteen	for	us.			There	is	new	accommodation	at	the	venue	with	
4	rooms	with	king	single	beds,	all	completely	self-contained	should	
you	need	to	arrive	early	or	stay	overnight.	

This	will	be	a	refresher	course	for	all	existing	PE	judges,	however	
everyone	is	welcome.		We	will	have	3	demonstration	riders/horses	in	
the	afternoon	who	will	ride	through	some	of	the	new	FEI	PE	tests.			

I	do	need	an	RSVP	so	that	I	can	organise	seating	and	advise	numbers	
for	the	canteen.		By	March	20th	please.	

Thanks	for	your	patience	and	I	am	sorry	for	any	inconvenience.	

Sue	Cunningham	
Judges	Coordinator	for	Dressage	NSW	
Mobile:	0419203345		Email:	suziecunningham99@gmail.com	
	


